Starward Bound Business Meeting
January 17, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 p.m. We are meeting online, through the Discord Server,
rather than meeting in person.

There were five members attending, and no guests. The members were Rebecca, Dave, Diane, Gary,
and Mindy.

The Minutes for December were read. The motion was made by Dave, and seconded by Gary, to
accept the Minutes as read.

Financial Report:

Bank Balance-$1104.96 as of 01/17/24
Income-One cent of Interest
Expenses-None

Club Membership Report: We have 6 full memberships and 2 free memberships, for a total of 8
members. This is as of 01/17/24. Dave sent out a reminder that club memberships are due.

Business Meetings: The next meetings will be on 02/21/24, 03/20/24, and 04/17/24, at 7:00. We will
continue meeting online.

Mystery Book Review SIG: The next meeting is on 02/09/24. The book is, “An Ace and a Pair,” by
Blake Banner. We will be meeting online, at 7:00.

SF Book Review SIG: The next meeting is on 03/13/24. The book is, “Awakening,” by Robert Kern.
The meeting will be at 7:00, online.

Gaming: The next meetings will be on 02/10/24, 03/02/24, and 04/06/24. We will be meeting in
person at the McFarlands.

SF & Stuff: We are continuing to meet online, through Discord. The calls are on Saturdays at 4:00.
Other Business:

The Email List is having problems, on our current site. Gary did some research, and is suggesting a
move to Gaggle Mail. There was a suggestion that we move to using Discord, instead of using an
Email List. We will need to do some more research, and will discuss this again, at the February
meeting.

The Amazon link has been removed from the Starward Bound home page. It looks like they have
eliminated the program that allowed us to receive a small percentage of money, based on the items

that were bought, from Amazon, by going through out webpage.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:38.



